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SUBJECT/RECOMMENDATION:

Provide direction regarding a letter of support to the Florida Department of Transportation. (WSO)

SUMMARY:

Staff is requesting a letter of support advocating for state funding and project activation for the SR 60 and I-

275 interchange at Westshore. The letter would demonstrate Clearwater supports the project as Tampa Bay’s

number one priority.

FDOT has received letters of support from PSTA, HART, the three BOCCs and MPOs, and the mayors of St.

Petersburg and Tampa.

APPROPRIATION CODE AND AMOUNT: N/A

USE OF RESERVE FUNDS:  N/A
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